
Fishing Club News 

Helen Miller, Fishing Club Secretary 

 
Our July dinner was at Mikes Diner.  We had a good dinner and good 
service. 
 
As of now our August schedule has not been deter-
mined. Please give your input on where you would like to 
have dinner.  I will keep you updated on future activities. 
 
Helen 

Antlerette News 

 
There was no Antlerette meeting in June.  It was cancelled due to the 
VP visitation scheduled on the same day.  

Welcome New Member 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Richard Vencill 



August 2022 
 

Bingo--Doors open at 5:00 PM--Calling begins at 6:30 PM, Early Bird Game begins at 6:15. 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  

  

1 
  

 2 
7:00PM-RV Meeting 
  

 3 
 

 4 
  
  

 5 
6:00-6:30PM-
Tostada Dinner  
$12.50 

 6 
  

 7 
  

 8 
  

 9 
5:30PM-Officers/
Trustee Mtg 

7:00PM-Lodge Mtg 

 10 
  

 11 
6:00PM-Fishing 
Club Mtg—TBD 

 12 
 

 13 
 

 14 
 

 15 
  

 16 
6:00PM-Antlerette 
Mtg 

6:00PM-PER Mtg 

 17 
 

 18 
  

 19 
5:30-6:00PM-
Charity Dinner 
$12.50 

 20 
  

 21 
  

 22 
  

 23 
5:30PM-Officers/
Trustee/House Mtg 

7:00PM-Lodge Mtg 

 24 
5:30PM-Pub Night  
$10.00 

 25 
6:00PM-Fishing 
Club Dinner—TBD 

 26 
5:30-6:00PM-Steak 
Sandwich Dinner 
$12.50 

 27 
  

 28 
  

 29 
  

 30 
  

 31 
  

  
  

  
  

  
  


